
Management Career Services – COVID-19 Update #3 to Commerce Summer 2020 Work Term Students  

 

Good day, 

Dalhousie Management Career Services (MCS) has been closely monitoring the Covid-19 situation. 

Today, I can offer all Summer 2020 Work Term students two options for the continuation of their 

degree. 

Option 1: Proceed with a Summer 2020 Work Term 

If you have already secured a position and would like it to proceed, it can. If you have yet to obtain a 

work term, and you want to continue searching, you can. 

Option 2: Online course replacement for the Summer 2020 Work Term 

Further details concerning a new online Summer 2020 course are currently being developed by the 

Rowe School of Business and will be made available to students as soon as they are finalized. Please 

note that no other course is eligible to replace the work term.  

Students are to take no action concerning dropping their work term course at this time. MCS and the 

Undergraduate Advising Office are working to coordinate the process to allow students to make their 

choice of the two options above and further details will be communicated as soon as possible. 

All students who have yet to secure but wish to pursue a work term are strongly recommended to 

engage with their assigned Career and Recruitment (CRS) as soon as possible to discuss their work term 

job search strategy.  

If you have already accepted a work term, it is essential to stay in contact with your supervisor or 

recruiter. The minimum requirement for the Summer 2020 Work Term is 12 weeks regardless of how 

many weeks your previous work terms were.  

If you, your employer or your potential employer has questions or concerns regarding your work term, 

please contact mcs@dal.ca for assistance. Updates from Management Career Services are available at: 

https://www.dal.ca/faculty/management/management-career-services/covid-19-updates.html 

Management Career Services is here for you during this challenging period. Thank you for your patience 

as we develop a student centric solution with flexibility. I remain #DalProud! 

Sincerely, 

Robert Wooden 

Director, Management Career Services 
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